Memorandum

	To:
	Samuel Stanley, Jr. M.D., President

	Via:
	Dennis N. Assanis, Ph.D., Provost

	From:
	William Arens, Ph.D., Vice Provost and Dean, Global Affairs

	Subject:
	MOU with Nanjing University of Information Science and Technology

	Date:
	May 23, 2014


Attached are two copies of two appendices to the MOU: Dual Degree Agreement and Visiting Student Agreement. The MOU between Stony Brook and Nanjing University of Information Science and Technology (NUIST) was signed in December 2013.

NUIST is interested in sending tuition paying students to SoMAS starting 2015. I request that you review these documents and if approved, forward to the Office of the President for Dr. Stanley’s signature and return to this office. 
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